
Town Board Meeting  
Immediately Following the Annual Meeting 
April 16, 2019 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf called the meeting to order. Supervisors Bob Eisenman and Bill Jelinek were present. 

Chairman Kevin Koth was absent. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$98,494.39 Equipment Fund - 
$187,667.23; General Savings Account - $394,731.17; Checking Account - $84,037.00; Cemetery Fund - $100,813.58; 
Re-Evaluation - $45,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,424.56.  
 
Minutes of previous meetings: Monthly Meeting on March 11, 2019 Jelinek/Eisenman motion to approve. 
 Motion passed 3-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #5624 through #5684 - Eisenman/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 B. Operators license for Natalia Robinson - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 
Parks/Beach Report: 
 There will be a special Town Board meeting held at 5:15pm on May 13th to discuss expectations with Tom 
 Emmer on the maintenance of the parks/beach this year. 
 
Waste/Recycling: It was noted that Tomahawk Iron and Metal will be collecting yard waste again this year from April 27th 
 through June 8th. Collection rules will be the same as last year and will be available on Tuesday, Thursday, and 
 Saturday from 9:00am-4:00pm. 
 
Cemetery Report: The dates have been adjusted for the removal of cemetery decorations. All decorations will need to be 
 off by May 1st and new decorations may be placed starting on May 6th. The board will look at adjusting the 
 prices for burials, etc. for Greenwood cemetery at the May meeting. 
 
Plan Commission: 
 Request by Jeff and Jan Strache to split a parcel into two lots on Park Lane, between River Oaks Road and 
 Thomas Road - Eisenman/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0 
 
Road Report:  
 Road proposals for blacktop/pulverizing, grubbing, crack filling and the purchase of a new truck all went out and 
 will be opened on May 8th and addressed at the May 13th Town Board meeting. The plan is to start sweeping 
 roads the week of April 22nd weather permitting. Byron and the road crew will meet with the residents from Clear 
 Lake Condo to discuss the road improvements on Short Road. 
 
Other business not requiring board action:  At the November 2017 Board meeting a resolution was passed to turn the 
 right-of-way on Rapel Road over to the Town of Bradley. Lester Schmit was present at the meeting with the 
 certified survey map for signatures. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


